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Legion Family: THANK YOU for a fabulous month 
of September.  We started the month with a family 
style picnic that had great attendance and culminated 
with the “Old Baldy Fundraiser” netting the Post 
general fund over $4000.  Setting out flags on the 
Labor Day Holiday was both rewarding and most 
informative, a great community project.  The 
Thursday night “kitchen detail” started by the 
American Legion Riders is becoming more 
successful and the Post meetings have been well 
attended.  Our Legion Family was well represented 
at the District 9/11 ceremony at Post 2.  We hosted the 

th
20  District Membership Tour with the Department 
Commander, Butch Sparks, in attendance.  We have 
had music, food, fun, and comradeship thanks to 
many people and hours of hard work.  It has truly 
been a great month.  Thanks to everyone!
The fun is not over; however, neither is the hard 
work.  This month we are faced with many new 
challenges and the effort    (Continued on page 2)
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Attendance at our general membership meetings are 
continuing to grow. We are doing great on 
membership, 63.13% at this writing. Remember to 

th
renew through October 20  to receive a free Early 
Bird Dinner.
Congratulations to the Legion Riders for their 
recognition at the National Convention in Salt Lake 
City. The Riders presented a check for $10,000 to the 
American Legion Legacy Fund. It was the largest 
donation ever given by any Legion Post. WAY TO 
GO, RIDERS!
Please plan to attend our October meeting to hear our 
Girls State Citizens give the reports on their 
experiences at Girls State. A big congratulation to our 
Girls State Citizen Katy Bridges who was elected 
Girls State Governor.
Starting this month there will be a Quiz Question 
pertaining to the Auxiliary. The answer will appear in 
next month's newsletter. So put on your thinking caps 
and figure out this one.      (Continued on page 2)
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